

THE ADELAIDE & MEATH HOSPITAL, DUBLIN

INCORPORATING
THE NATIONAL CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL

TALLAGHT, DUBLIN 24, IRELAND TELEPHONE +353 1 4142000

5th December 2017

Ms. Edwina Leonard
Staff Officer
Housing Administration
South Dublin County Council
County Hall, Town Centre
Tallaght
D.24

HOUSING DEPARTMENT

0.8 DEC 2017

Re: Tallaght Area Committee Meeting

Dear Ms. Leonard,

I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of November 20th 2017 regarding the gate at the Cookstown Luas stop.

The Luas entrance will be opened in the spring of 2018. Building work is currently underway and the project is at an advanced stage of completion. The Hospital looks forward to its opening and welcomes the opportunity to greatly enhance the travel experience for those who avail of public transportation to visit Tallaght Hospital.

The Hospital will balance providing reasonable opening hours to accommodate for the peak demand whilst maintaining a safe local environment for all that use this new entrance.

Yours sincerely,

MR. DAVID SLEVIN CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

CC: Mr. Ciaran Faughnan, Director of Estates & Facilities Management